
Lorain Winterfest Committee 
Invites you to join 

The Winterfest Parade 
 

We are proud to announce that on Saturday November 25, 
2023 the parade will return to kick off the Holiday Season in 
Lorain. 

 
We would like to invite your group to be a part of our parade. If 
you would like to join us please fill out the attached application 
and return it before Nov. 18th to Lorain Winterfest P.O. Box 
213 Lorain, OH 44052  
 
NEW THIS YEAR! The parade will form at 4p.m. at the South 
end of Black River Landing off of 8th St. the parade route 
will be from 8th St. to Veterans’ Park on 4th St. 

 
Join us after the parade for many other attractions and 
events happening at Veteran’s Park, the City Center and 
Black River Landing that evening as we “Light up Lorain”   
 
 Follow us on our website lorainwinterfest.org 
Or contact us at info@lorainwinterfest.org  
 
Joyce Rhodes 
440-308-6824 
Chairwomen 
Lorain Winterfest  
 


